











(https://www.gnrc.org/338/COVID-19-Resources) with updates on programs and
resources related to COVID-19.

The Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES Act) supports the public
transit. FTA is allocating $25 Billion to recipients of urbanized area and rural area
formula funds. The funding will be provided at a 100-percent federal share, with no
local match required. The funds are available to support capital, operating, and other
expenses generally eligible under those programs to prevent, prepare for, and respond
to COVID-19.

The Nashville UZA will receive $75.7 million to be split between MTA, RTA, Franklin
Transit, and Williamson County and the Murfreesboro UZA will receive $6.5 million.

Other Business

Mr. Pfalzer asked if TDOT had any updates on the CMAQ grant awards. Mr. Jonathan
Russell said that he did not have an update today but would get the information and
distribute it.

Mr. Harper asked, referring to Item 3A, if the staff needed endorsement of the Cycle C
TIP amendments. Mr. Skipper said that the preview of Cycle C amendments was for
information only. The amendments would be brought back before the members prior
to being released for public review and comment. Mr. McCord moved to rescind his
motion to endorse the Cycle C amendments on the assurance that the members would
have another chance to vote on them. Ms. Jones seconded. The motion passed
unanimously.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m.
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